
 

              

 

Sine Die, Monday, May 29, marked the end of the 88 th  Texas Legislative Session.        

However, within a few hours, the Governor called for the first of several Special Sessions 

to begin that same evening at 9:00pm. We anticipate more Special Sessions will be    

forthcoming.  

In a nutshell no major controversial bills were passed dealing gun reform, school      

vouchers, and bail reform. We did pass a bill that allows victims of Domestic Violence to 

be made aware of their rights especially if they are attempting to regain possession of 

their personal property such as cell phones, licenses, etc.  

Summer is on the way and taking care of our seniors is going to be a priority here at 

CN5. We will be providing water and fans locally if they are needed.  

I would personally like to thank our Precinct Five employees for making this office one of 

the best in the State for what we do.  I am happy to say that I completed 45 years of    

serving Travis County and hope to make it to 50 years! - Carlos B. Lopez  
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Happy Birthday Planet SAFE 

Eeyoreõs Birthday        

Constable Lopez, the Constable Precinct 5 Employee's Association, and Constable 5 deputies 

and staff had a fantastic day selling turkey legs at Eeyoreõs Birthday at Pease Park. This has 

traditionally been our biggest fundraiser of the year, so we were happy that the event was so 

successful. Through these fundraising efforts, The Employee Association raised over $14,000 

and this will go to support Special Olympics, SAFE and Seedling Foundation, as well as our 

Holiday Families.  

 

 

 

 

SAFE Alliance Planet Safe Program celebrates their 10th Birthday!  

Constable Pct. 5 is a proud partner with the Planet Safe program which is a collaborative 

project of Safe Alliance and Travis County which provides free supervised visitation and    

exchanges for custodial and non -custodial parents in a safe environment.  
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Swearing In Ceremonies  

 

 

 

Handbags for Hope 

The 2023 Handbags for Hope Drive was a huge success. We would like to thank everyone who 

stopped by our office to donate their gently used handbags.  

Handbags for Hope: This is an annual donation drive that CN5 is proud to partner up with 

the Texas Advocacy Project (TAP). TAP tries to collect 4,000 new and gently used handbags, 

gender-neutral totes and diaper bags from the community. Each bag is fitted with a discreet 

tag that lists TAP'S toll -free line, safety planning information, and information about free -life 

saving legal and social services for victims. All bags are then distributed to shelters, clinics 

and crisis centers across Texas.   

 

 

 

 

Between the Precinct 5 office, the Park Rangers, and now, our new Courthouse Security 

Team, Constable 5 has sworn in many new faces this year. We are so excited to welcome 

them all to the CN5 Family: Kade Pace, LJ Kitchen, Marshall Grooms, Antonio Rigle, Porshe 

Arnold, Antonio Aguilar, Jordan Lehtola, Andrea Rios, Ivan Sanchez, Vanessa Rios, Kelsey 

Ellis, Roel Castillo and Jared Mathis.  

 

 


